
Excluding PE Uniforms and Clearance 

The Patriot Place now offers a wish list. Come in to fill out a card so that 

family and friends can buy you exactly what you want! We will be open  
during the December 11 and 19 basketball games for your family to shop 

and check out your wish list.  

For any questions, please contact  

Angie Hochgesang at  

ahochgesang@mail.nspencer.k12.in.us 

 


